
 

 
September 17, 2025 
 
Hello Cory-Rawson School Community: 
 
Cory-Rawson Elementary School is partnering with The Clothes Bin to raise money in an 
on-going capacity to support our elementary students and staff. The great news about this 
fundraiser is you don’t have to write a check or worry about a Venmo account. All you have to 
do is clean out your attics, basements, closets and drawers! 
 
The Clothes Bin is for recycling clothes and footwear past their prime. Yes, you can recycle 
those old boots and sneakers! 
 
The elementary school receives money based on the amount of weight collected in the bins. 
The more items recycled, the more money the elementary school receives. In addition to being 
a great fundraiser, recycling the items is great for reducing landfill waste. The bins are located 
along CR 26 and the softball field parking lot. Please reference the images below. 
 
But don’t forget about our Helpful Hive, which is also a great place to donate new or gently 
used clothing items.The Helpful Hive always welcomes Hornet Gear related donations. 
 
Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or to donate to the Helpful Hive. 
 
Go Hornets! 
 
Mr. Fenstermaker 

  
 
*The bins are not to be used for household trash or furniture. 

Small school.  Big opportunities. 
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